
 

 

 

 

Αnnouncement 

Suspension of the operation of ASFA annexes 
 

 

  

Taking into consideration the need to prevent the spread of the coronavirus 

(COVID-19) and protect the public health and in accordance with the Senate’s 

Decision of 11th May 2021 

is  announced 

 

that all the annexes of Athens School of Fine Arts will remain closed until further 

notice 

 

 

The Rectorate office 
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